
 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

CONNECTICUT BOARD OF EXAMINERS IN PODIATRY 
 

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 at 10:00 AM 
Department of Public Health 

410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford CT 
Third Floor Hearing Room 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
 
I. MINUTES 
 Review and approval of the minutes from September 14, 2022. 
 
II, NEW BUSINESS 

Schedule 2023 meeting dates. 
 
 
ADJOURN 
 
 
 

This meeting will be held remotely 
Board of Examiners in Podiatry via Microsoft Teams 
Join on your computer, mobile app or room device 

Click here to join the meeting 
 

Meeting ID: 215 443 821 457  
Passcode: A7QkLt 

Download Teams | Join on the web 
 

Or call in (audio only) 
+1 860-840-2075,,608104164#   United States, Hartford 

Phone Conference ID: 608 104 164# 
 
 
 
 
 

  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTdmMDI4ZGUtYWVmNy00NmUxLTk3ZDEtZDgwZTU2N2UxNzRk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22735c43f2-4aee-4b5f-b05e-0c535078f579%22%7d
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/download-app
https://www.microsoft.com/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting
tel:+18608402075,,608104164#%20


 
The following minutes are draft minutes which are subject to revision and which have not yet been adopted by the Board. 

 
 
The Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry held a meeting on September 14, 2022. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Martin M. Pressman, DPM 
     Vita Hardy 
     Joseph Treadwell, DPM 
     Leo Veleas, DPM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.  Participants were present via Microsoft Teams 
 
Dr. Pressman announced that at the conclusion of this meeting he will be resigning as 
Chairman and a member of the Board.  Dr. Pressman was thanked for his many years of 
dedicated service to the Board and the citizens of Connecticut. 
 
I. Minutes 

The minutes from the March 2, 2022 were approved, on a motion by Dr. Veleas, 
seconded by Dr. Treadwell. 

 
II, NEW BUSINESS 

The Board had a discussion regarding the American Board of Podiatric Medicine 
(ABPM) plans to issue a certificate in podiatric surgery.  Steve Carragher, Public Health 
Services Manager, Office of Practitioner Licensing and Certification was present for the 
discussion. 

 
III. Adjournment 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:24 a.m. on motion by  
Dr. Veleas, seconded by Dr. Treadwell.   

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Martin M. Pressman, DPM 
Connecticut Board of Examiners in Podiatry 
 
 
 


